
 

 

President’s Report     By: Joe Wetherell 

        Spring Semester 2016 

Dear Colleagues, 



 

 

The Staff Senate Election and Membership Committee saw increased participation in all three constituency  
groups this year. Thank you to all who voted in the 2016 election! 

 
Clerical - 49% of those eligible voted  

Maintenance, Trades, Technical, and Police - 34% of those eligible voted 
Professional/Paraprofessional - 43 % of those eligible voted  

The Staff Senate  
Recognition & Excellence 

Committee accepts nominations each month 

http://www.scranton.edu/staff-senate/docs/SpiritAward/StaffSenateSpiritAwardNominationForm.pdf

